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Comments: Please DO NOT move forward with this plan to make Holland Lake Lodge into a large resort!  The

draw to us local folks is that this is one of the last non commercialized places in Montana that can remain less

crowded.   If the proposed plan is put in place there will be even more people on a pristine lake.  The increased

number of people at a small area is sure to push wildlife away or increase chance of unwanted wildlife/human

interactions.  The increased sewage and garbage usage would also most certainly further stress the

environment.  The lake itself is already full to capacity with usage on most hot summer days.  The increased

number of people using it recreationally will create dangerous situations for humans and possibly make the

beloved loons leave entirely. 

 

Our local family and friends have come here for many many years to be able to enjoy our own backyard without

the number of tourists that make it feel like we aren't even in Montana.  

 

PLEASE do not lose another Montana treasure to the almighty dollar and change the serene, gorgeous treasure

we would never be able to get back! 


